
McGill University, 
July 10, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I write in order to give 
my resignation as Professor of Greek in 
versity. You know the reason for this,

you formally 
McGill Uni- 
and also how re'

luctantly I leave my work and my associates here. My 
six years in McGill have been very happy ones, and I 
shall always continue to take a warm interest in the 
activities of the institution.

I cannot refrain from adding a word 
of regret about having to sever relations with your­
self. Aside from the special association with you 
which it has been my privilege to enjoy latterly, I 
have always appreciated the good comradeship which 
exists between you and the McGill teaching staff. 
This is only one of the virtues which has so distin­
guished your Principalship.

I wish you, my dear Principal, and 
McGill University, every good wish.

sincerely,Y ours


